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 August 10th, 2022 

 

 
BSE Limited 
Floor 25, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd,  
Exchange Plaza, 5th floor,  
Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

Company's Scrip Code in BSE : 543530 
Company’s Symbol in NSE        : PARADEEP   
ISIN               : INE088F01024 
 

Sub: Disclosure of information pursuant to Regulation 30(2) 
 
Ref: Our letter dated June 01, 2022 

 

Vide our letter dated June 01, 2022, we had intimated about the acquisition of the fertilizer plants 
at Goa and associated businesses of Zuari Agro Chemicals Limited (ZACL) on slump sale basis 
pursuant to the Business Transfer Agreement (BTA) executed by the Company with ZACL on 1st 
March, 2021, which has been consummated with effect from 06:00 hours on June 01, 2022. 
 
Post the completion of the acquisition, the Urea-ammonia section of the Goa plant started 
production with effect from June 13th 2022, intimation of which was given via our letter dated June 
13th 2022.  
 
The company hereby informs about the starting of production at the NPK-A and NPK-B trains with 
effect from August 10th 2022.  
 
With this, all trains at the Goa plant of the company are now fully operational.   
 
This disclosure, being material, is made pursuant to Regulation 30(2) read with Part A of Schedule 
Ill of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully,  

For Paradeep Phosphates Limited  

 
Sachin Patil 

Company Secretary 

 

 

 




